
Appeal for Better Accessibility in Public 

Transport 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Transport Authority Name] 

Address: [Transport Authority Address] 

Dear [Transport Authority Name or Contact Person], 

I am writing to you on behalf of [Your Organization/Your Name], to formally appeal for 

improvements in the accessibility of our public transport services. As a dedicated member of our 

community, I have observed that many individuals with mobility challenges, senior citizens, and 

families with strollers face significant difficulties when using our current public transport 

system. 

We respectfully request the following enhancements: 

• Installation of more elevators and ramps at major stations. 

• Regular maintenance of existing accessibility features. 

• Training for staff on assisting passengers with disabilities. 

• Improved communication regarding accessible service options. 

The implementation of these changes would not only comply with current accessibility standards 

but would also foster a more inclusive environment for all members of our community. It is 

essential that everyone has equal access to public transportation. 

Thank you for considering this appeal. I look forward to your prompt response and hope to see 

positive changes in our public transport system. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Address] 


